May 2025
Dear Golden Knights,

The month of May has arrived, and with it, spring! I hope everyone spends some time outside
enjoying the warm weather! The following events are coming up during the month of May.
Please join us!

May 6 Budget Hearing 6:00 p.m. — High School Library

May 20 Budget Vote 10 a.m. — 8:00 p.m. at the High School Gymnasium
May 23 NO SCHOOL

May 26 Memorial Day — NO SCHOOL

Dr. Cheryl J. Venettozzi
Superintendent of Schools
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